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18th May 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
At our Senior Leadership Team meeting yesterday, we discussed whether we could 
reinstate extra-curricular clubs for the children in Term 6.  I am sure you agree that these 
extra-curricular clubs are of great benefit to children in so many different ways; educationally 
and in terms of well-being.  
 
Our teachers will therefore, during Term 6, run an extra-curricular club with their class 
bubble from the end of the school day until 4:15pm. The club may be anything that your 
child’s class would like, and there will be a range across the school that supports a variety of 
children’s (and staff’s) God given talents and SMARTS.  
 
Please remember, this is extra-curricular and optional – not all children need to take up the 
offer. 
 
We hope that you feel offering these extra-curricular activities in Term 6 that develop our 
children’s cultural capital and give experiences over and above our fabulous curriculum, is of 
real benefit to the children. We will organise them to ensure that they can be managed in a 
COVID-19 safe way. 
 
Clubs will start the week beginning 7th June for 5 weeks. There will no clubs from w/c 12th 
July. 
 
You will receive an individual class letter by the end of this week so that you can sign up. 
 
We hope to be able to go back to our usual wealth and raft of exceptional extra-curricular 
opportunities in September should COVID-19 restrictions allow.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs S J Moore 
Executive Headteacher 
 


